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TIBURON PENINSULA VILLAGE
NEWSLETTER

January 2021!

Happy New Year to All!

Here’s hoping 2021 will quickly become a much better one that 2020!

Some Local History

What If the Bay Had Disappeared?  Recently, Alice Fredricks, Tiburon’s
now-former Mayor, posted some videos of the efforts by Belvedere,
Tiburon (pre-incorporation), and Strawberry residents to save
Richardson Bay from development back in the 50s and 60s.  Here are
not only the video Mayor Fredricks posted on Next Door, but a few
more that help rounds out the story. Quite a history!
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Turning the Tide - Intro

Turning the Tide Chapter 1 - A Little History
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Railroad to Condos - The Development of Downtown Tiburon, California

Turning the Tide Chapter 4 - “You’re Going to Have to Buy it”
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Turning the Tide Chapter 7 - Moving the Lyford House

LOCAL VILLAGE EVENTS (open to all, unless noted)

All the events below are offered on Zoom. If you are not yet
comfortable with Zooming, we can provide one-on-one help.
Just let the office know you would like a volunteer to work with
you. info@marinvillages.org or (415) 457-4633.

Food & Drink

TPV Morning Coffee
January 14th, 11:00- 11:30 am
Zoom
No agenda, just chatting with friends. Any new year’s
resolutions to share?  The zoom link will be emailed a few days
in advance and again on the morning of the 14th.

TPV Happy Hour
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The Happy Hour is going on hiatus until at least February.  Not
a commentary on lack of happiness.  Just hasn’t been
well attended of late, so we are looking at different options.

Groups

Mill Valley Men’s Group  (TPV Members and Volunteers
Welcome)
Wednesdays, first and third weeks of each month 11:00 am
Via Zoom
This is an informal gathering of guys with no particular agenda
beyond the company of friends. It meets on the first and third
Wednesdays of the month.  Men in all villages are invited to join
this group.  Contact Alan Hayakawa
(alan.hayakawa@gmail.com or (415) 384-8998) to get more
information or to be put on the reminder list for upcoming
meetings.,

San Rafael Movie and Discussion Group
Sundays at 7:00 pm
Via Zoom
Every week this group gathers to discuss a film selected from
Netflix that people watch in advance. Attendees can join the talk
or just listen. If you are interested in joining the mailing list
send a note to karenkasavana@gmail.com or call her at (714)
403-3345.

MARIN VILLAGES EVENTS

Stay tuned.  Dr. Matt Willis will again be presenting a program
just for Marin Villages in mid-January.  This one will be on the
topic of vaccines and vaccination schedules, as well as an
update on the overall efforts to combat the virus in Marin.

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Belvedere Tiburon Library Monthly Events
Lots to choose from for seniors, ranging from chess to trivia to
presentations on Medicare
Zoom
Check the Library calendar here:  https://www.beltiblibrary.org
/events?field_audience_value%5B%5D=Seniors
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TIBURON PENINSULA VILLAGE ANNOUNCEMENTS

Do you need anything?  Any programming on Zoom that you’d
like us to consider?  Please contact Cherie or Gatian if you have
ideas! Cherie: 415 789-5305 or cheryl.sorokin@gmail.com.
Gatian: 415 381-5450 or gatianc@comcast.net

AND MORE...

How did you do on the trivia questions, games, and puzzles we
sent to all members and volunteers right around Christmas?  If
yours got lost in the mail, or you’d like a digital copy, let Cherie
Sorokin know.  415 789-5305 or cheryl.sorokin@gmail.com
 
AND THANK YOU…
Many TPV members and volunteers contributed very generously
to our year-end fund-raising campaign.  Thank you!  Thank
you!  Thank you!

HELP US HELP OTHERS

If you know someone who could use our services, is interested
in volunteering or would like to donate to an organization
serving older adults in Marin, please have them call the office at
(415) 457-4633, or visit our website (www.marinvillages.org)
for application forms and online donations.
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